
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the holiday season approaches, we are reaching out to you with an opportunity to make a 

difference in the lives of students in need. Our annual Holiday Campaign for School Supply 

Donations is here, and we would love your support! 

Every year, many students lack the basic supplies they need to thrive in school. This holiday 

season, we aim to gather school supplies, including notebooks, pencils, backpacks, and more, to 

help these students succeed. 

We invite you to join us in this worthy cause. Your generous donation can bring joy and 

encouragement to those who need it most. Please consider contributing by [insert details on how 

to donate, deadline, and collection locations]. 

Thank you for being a shining star in our community and for your continued support towards 

education. Together, we can ensure that every child returns to school prepared and ready to learn. 

Wishing you a joyous holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


